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I am a Post Masters Psychiatric Nurse Practitioner student, graduating from the 
University of Texas, Rio Grande Valley School of Nursing. I want to particularly commend 
the psychiatry preceptor experience I have had with Les Linet, MD. 
  
I highly recommend him to students interested in pursuing a career as a psychiatric 
nurse practitioner. I have learned an enormous amount from him about adult psychiatry 
and adolescent psychiatry. In both specialties, he is board certified. I highly value  the 
preceptorship experience with him. Dr. Linet can precept students either in his office in 
Princeton, NJ or, alternatively, throughout the United States remotely through a HIPPA 
compliant telemedicine system in which students can attend office appointments with 
his patients.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
THANH  
 


